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I oppose HB 4133.  Oregon has more than enough concerns with mail in ballots 

among other voter integrity issues. Allowing voter registration by third parties is not 

only unnecessary but it’s dangerous and opens the door to all sorts of identity fraud 

in the voting system as well as illegitimate voters. Oregon needs to return to the polls 

with valid ID. Please do not allow this action to take place in our  already 

questionable voting system.  


